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Our Lisburne School ~ new building update 

26th May 2022 

Dear parents and carers  
 
We wanted to share all of the recent information and updates that we have been given by the local 
authority and Kier construction regarding our new school building on the Fairway.  We continue to meet 
regularly with the LEA and the planning team to develop the school and ensure that the needs of all our 
pupils are met. Construction of the new site continues to be well underway, however we have been notified 
that there have been a few technical issues which have slightly delayed the projected completion date.  
 

               
 

The building will now be completed next summer (2023), this new date reflects the delays. We will continue 
to keep all of our parents and carers updated regarding the exciting progress with Lisburne’s new school and 
know that you’ll all be interested in the different phases of the construction and photos of the progress. 
 
The building will be now completed within the summer term which will allow us to complete valuable 
transition information which is relevant and bespoke for all of our children. The Governors and senior 
leaders have decided to allow ourselves the summer term to complete snag lists and rectify any issues to 
ensure these are remedied before the children arrive. Lisburne will therefore be moving all 3 sites together 
into the new building at the start of the new school year in September 2023 with a clear structure and 
phased transition process in place for all of our children. Please be assured that your child’s individual 
needs will be our priority and we look forward to working together with our families to ensure this is a 
smooth process. 
 
If you have any concerns please don’t hesitate to contact us, thank you for your continued co-operation and 
support. 
 
Kind regards 

 

 

Sam Benson – Headteacher  

Main Site ~  
Half Moon Lane 
Offerton SK2 5LB 
Tel: 0161 483 5045 
 
Overdale Site ~  
Powicke Drive  
Romiley SK6 3EF 
Tel: 0161 494 5753 
 
Holly Class 
Hardman Street 
SK3 0BJ 
 

Headteacher: Mrs S. Benson, B.Ed., M. Ed. N.P.Q.H.  


